
 

 

 

                                                            20th July, 2020                                  
 

Securities and Exchange Board of India 
Corporate Finance Department 
Compliance and Monitoring Division 
Plot C4-A, G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400051 
 
BSE Limited  
P. J. Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai - 400 001 
                                       SCRIP CODE: 526133 

Dear Sir, 

 
Sub:   Request for extension of timeline for submission of Financial Statements/   

Results for the Quarter and year ended 31st March 2020 
 

Pursuant to SEBI Circular No. SEBI/ HO/CFD/CMD1/CIR/P/2020/106 dated 24th June, 2020 

the time line for submission of the annual financial statements/ results for the quarter and year 

ended 31st March, 2020 has been extended up to 31st July, 2020. 

We wish to inform you that due to ongoing COVID·19 pandemic outbreak and consequent 
continuous lockdown in Mumbai, the company has not been able to complete the Financial 
Statements/ Results and Auditing for the quarter and year ended 31st March, 2020. There are 
no trains services are available till now. Most of our staffs are coming by train due to that they 
are unable to attend the office. Under such circumstances it will be impossible for us to file 
financial results for the quarter and year ended 31st March, 2020 on or before 31st July, 2020. 
All the circumstances are beyond our control. 

 
Therefore under prevailing very grim circumstances of COVID-19 pandemic, we request you 
to kindly confirm and allow us to file the financial statements/ results for the quarter and year 
ended 31st March, 2020 upto 31st August 2020 without levy of fine. 

 
        Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
 
For SUPERTEX INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

                                       

R K MISHRA                                S K MISHRA 
MANAGING DIRECTOR              DIRECTOR AND CFO 


